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USA Semiquincentennial Registration Plate 
 

Act 48, signed into law on July 1, 2020, has added section 1369.4 of the Pennsylvania Vehicle Code. The 
following change takes effect on October 29, 2020: 

• USA Semiquincentennial registration plate. The USA Semiquincentennial registration plate became 
available on October 29, 2020, and will only be available until December 31, 2026. The plate design 
reflects the “Family of Plates” color scheme of blue, white and yellow.  Pennsylvania is printed at the top 
and the words "Let Freedom Ring" are printed on the bottom.  The plate depicts the image of the Liberty 
Bell with “1776-2026” above the image and the phrase “250 years” beneath the image.  To apply for this 
registration plate, please complete Form MV-919, “Application for USA Semiquincentennial Registration 
Plate.”  This registration plate will be available for a motorcycle, a passenger car or a truck with a 
registered gross weight of not more than 14,000 pounds or a motor home for a fee of $50.  

The following are images of the newly designed USA Semiquincentennial registration plate: 

 
USA Semiquincentennial Passenger registration plate 

 
USA Semiquincentennial Motorcycle registration plate 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Driver and Vehicle 
Services Update 

Bureau of Motor Vehicles – Research and Support Operations Section 
P.O. Box 68031, Harrisburg, PA 17106-8031 

This bulletin may be downloaded by visiting the Driver and Vehicle Services 
website at www.dmv.pa.gov 

Tom Wolf, Governor  Yassmin Gramian, Secretary 
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AGENTS ARE REQUIRED TO ENSURE ALL OF THEIR EMPLOYEES RECEIVE PENNDOT’S 
DRIVER AND VEHICLE SERVICES UPDATE BULLETINS 


